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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Breadalbane Academy - S1 Transition Faculty Showcase Evening - 24th October 2024 

 

I would like to invite you as prospective parents of Breadalbane Academy pupils (session 2025/26) to the 

faculty showcase evening on Thursday 24th October from 5.00pm - 7.00pm. This invitation is extended to 

the prospective pupils also. 

 

The purpose of the night is to give you and your child an early opportunity to see inside the school, be 

taken on a tour of our faculties and meet some of the staff. 

 

We will start the evening with a short presentation from the Interim Headteacher, Mrs Lambert, and 

members of the Senior Leadership Team. Parent council representatives and support staff will also 

provide information at this time. Thereafter you will be split into groups and taken on a tour of the school 

by our Senior Prefect Team. Faculties will give you demonstrations of what and how pupils learn in 

secondary school, with many of our S1 pupils involved in activities as you go round. 

 

Please arrive via the main entrance and make your way to the Assembly Hall. There will be staff and 

prefects to direct you. To help us plan for this event, please confirm your attendance by sending an email 

to breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk by 5.00pm on Friday 18th October.  

 

I look forward to meeting you on 24th October. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Craig Martin 

Depute Headteacher (Support for Pupils) 
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